
WAARC MINUTES 11/21/2024

MEMBERS PRESENT:  MARK AB0DX, MICHAEL W0HAF, WAYNE KE0JVU, CRAIG 
KC0YHU, BARB KD0NEZ, LLOYD KB0CFD, JEANINE N0NBR, CHRIS KF0LLX, 
NICOLE KAOQZK, BRUCE WB0GAG, RICK KE0YYI, STEVE KR0TZ, JOHN W KG5EUN.
GUESTS:  GUY WEST N0MMA, BARRY BUELOW W0IY

Minutes were presented via email and accepted as presented.

The Treasurer report was presented, discussed and accepted.  

We discussed the Field Day results.  The published results matched what we submitted.  

Pumpkin patrol, 7 volunteers were available and the organizers were pleased with our 
participation.  November 30, we have been asked to help with the Lighted Parade and Lighting 
of the Square.  They may approach us for more activities in the future.  

We also took down a tower and several helped.  4 sections were down and disassembled in less 
than an hour.  If a member needs a tower and can help take it down, we will make it very 
reasonable for them.

We have scheduled a test for November 30 at 10:30 at the library.  We regularly test every other 
month.

The Annual Christmas party is scheduled for January 4.  More info will be emailed.

Winter Field Day is approaching, January 25 & 26, and we will have it at the fairgrounds.

Nomination of officers.  Mark opened nominations. Nomination are as follows:  Mark and John 
B for President, John B and Steve K and Mark for vice president, Wayne for Secretary and 
Michael for Treasurer, Rick moved to close nominations, Craig second, carried.

December will be elections, and we will also have our annual General Meeting.  Dues will again 
be due.

Our guests spoke, Barry Buelow, W0IY,  is running for ARRL Iowa Section Manager.  The 
election is in January and can be accomplished online.

Rick moved to adjourn, Steve second, carried.

Respectfully, 
Secretary, Wayne


